Melba Cemetery District Minutes

Board Meeting – 27 August 2024, Cemetery Office, 7:00-8:30

Welcome, those in attendance: Suzy, Lisa, Doris, Lillian and Zach

Minutes read from August 2 meeting and approved.	

Lillian presented the budget for tax year 2024-2025, reviewed items and answered questions. No one from the public was in attendance. Budget was approved by Zach Cobb and 2nd by Suzy Leavitt.

No board meeting on September 3, 2024 our regular scheduled time, because of the budget hearing tonight. Checks will be ready to sign at the office on Wednesday September 4.

Shrubs were removed by the Rebeckah flags by Boyd Young, it was discussed what to do with that area and it was decided to put in grass when the sprinkler system is up and running.

Zach has ordered the equipment for weed control, and it should be here with in the week. Total came to 1,668.97. Triston will apply the chemicals using this equipment. 

Grave Settlement was discussed, Marci Bradshaw Rieva is bad, Suzy will talk to Con on maybe what we are doing wrong and make some corrections.

Weed whacking is still not being done, WHY? Triston let Ethan go. Zach will talk to Triston about the issues. Crabgrass is taking over around the headstones again. Zach will talk to Travis Rose about what to use.

Suzy brought in several examples of things to mark graves with, so they are easier to locate for Doris and Lisa.  They will decide and let Suzy know which ones they think will work the best.

Triston ordered the new pipe and Lisa will email the individual and let her know the cost for running over the pipe.

Zach was not able to contact the neighbors about dog problems and the gate, they were not home, he will try again.

Lillian Briner





		


